UNIVERSIDAD
DE GRANADA

Facultad de Ciencias
Departamento de Genética

To whom it may concern:

Carmelo Ruiz Rejon, president of the Organizing Committee of the
Sixth International Symposium on Genomics in Aquaculture (GIA2020)
informs that, due to the pandemic situation generated by Covid-19, the
University of Granada has indefinitely cancelled all the upcoming events.
Therefore, 1 officially announce the cancellation of GIA2020 on the
scheduled dates, April 22-24, 2020.

We apologize for any inconvenience this decision may have caused.

Regards

7ot cgsanada, March 17%, 2020
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armelo Ruiz Rején
President Organizing Committee
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